
Washington Energy Committee Minutes
August 2011

 
Present: Al Krygeris, Bob Fraser and Johanna Young
 
Old Business:  Al will host John from Peregrine on the 16th from 10 
a.m.-3 p.m. to look at buildings. Johanna to call to confirm. Al will 
meet him at the Town Hall.
 
Al sent an email to TRC about whether the elementary school has 
applied for audit, but got no answer. He reports he is unsure if the 
school has applied.
 
Button-up: Bob will contact Cool Air Cool Planet to see if they would 
be interested in us hosting another button-up sometime in October. We 
could also reach out to surrounding local energy committees, if we 
host.
 
New Business: Al suggested we publicize the rebate for the hot water 
system.
 
Johanna gave information to Al on a discussion series on local 
agriculture, called Menu for the Future.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
 
Johanna Young, Secretary Pro Temps


